
 

8 October 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 11  

 

Thursday, 14 October from 4.30-7.30pm is Year 11 parents’ evening.  This is 

an important opportunity for you to meet your child’s subject teachers 

with your child.  

 

We have opted to run these appointments face to face; it has been a 

while since we have been able to sit down and discuss your child’s 

progress in person with you and we hope this opportunity means we can 

review progress and actions to ensure they achieve great things by the 

time they leave Park and are ready to go on to make good choices 

about their future.  

 

Please use the link below to make appointments with your child’s subject 

teachers:  

 

https://parkc.schoolcloud.co.uk/    
 

Alongside the subject appointments we also have: 

 

• College and apprenticeships stands in the restaurant 

• New York trip drop in with Ms Bannard 

• Revision skills and mock workshops running at the following times:  

 

Revision Workshop 1: 4.15-4.45pm 

Revision Workshop 2: 6.30-7.00pm 

 

Do leave spaces in your appointment so you can attend one of 

these. 

 

We look forward to seeing you and your child next Thursday.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 
E Capaldi  

Head of School 

 

 

https://parkc.schoolcloud.co.uk/

